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Fundraising Management & General 

 
Tunnel to Towers is committed to practicing sound fiscal management, 

organizational efficiency, and program integrity. 

 
The Foundation keeps fundraising and administrative costs to a minimum, 

with only a small percentage of funds allocated to overhead expenses. 

In 2022, the Foundation's program service percentage on average was 95% - 

95 cents out of every dollar went directly to our programs and services. Tunnel 

to Towers' Chairman and CEO, Frank Siller, is an uncompensated volunteer. 

 
For additional information and resources please visit: t2t.org 

 
All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT to Support our State President's Special Program. 

 

                                         
 

 
For nine years running, the Foundation has achieved the highest rating, 

four stars, from Charity Navigator, the nation's largest and most-utilized 

evaluator of charities. 
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